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, July 7, 1969

; William G. Daly, Vice President

* Telecheck International, Inc.

- Suite 205

*1111 Bishop Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. Daly:

4

“Thank you very much for sending your only copy of your M.S. thesis. This
was an extremely generous gesture on your part. We have now made a copy
;of it, and have mailed your copy back to you. If you do not receive it
‘in good condition, please let me know.

My interest in your thesis is associated with a graduate course which I
plan to offer this fall. At the moment, I am gathering all possible in-
formation on game analysis and game playing programs. I am hopeful that
past research, some current research of my own, and research stimulated by
the course this fall will result in a book which gives rather comprehensive
coverage of the subject.

I may, therefore, be contacting you later to ask permission to publish,
properly referenced, some of your results, if they seem appropriate to the
structure of the book.

Again, my deepest gratitude for your cooperatbnm,

Sincerely yours,

P b llorn

W. E. Walden
Computing Center Director
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